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FPSC to support clean energy! ; Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to 
support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to support 
clean energy! ; Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to support clean 

energy!; Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Correspondence for docket 20240000. 

Thank you. 

Angela Calhoun 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

jackdhahn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jack Hahn 
<jackdha hn@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:27 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

The existing rate structures need to change! 

I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state by estab lishing " Performance 
Based Regulations" that incentivizing FPL to make decisions that will build a decentralized grid favoring roof top solar, 

make the grid and transmission more resilient, w hile fairly compensating their investors. 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state . These 
compan ies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Solar pane ls on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it 's used . Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy futu re that 

is good for all Florid ians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jack Hahn 
12645 SW 114th Ave Miami, FL 33176-4509 jackdhahn@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

fisher.shelly@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Fisher 
<fisher.shelly@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:26 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy' 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it 's used. Community solar allows even rente rs and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Michelle Fisher 
1830 Brentwood Dr Clearwater, FL 33764-4626 fisher.shelly@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

j udyhaberek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of judy haberek 
<judyhaberek@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:24 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especial ly from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electrici ty rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utili t ies like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop so lar, community so lar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. judy haberek 
14651 Angus Rd Po lk City, FL 33868-7021 judyhaberek@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

sharoncpcn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sharon Dockins 
< sharoncpcn@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:21 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida fami lies should not have to foot 
the bi ll for multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

So lar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community so lar allows even renters and 
apartm ent dwellers to access affordab le clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop so lar, community so lar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincere ly, 
M s Sharon Dockins 
2708 Sea Lark Ln Milton, FL 32583-5611 
sharoncpcn@aol.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

joliecoeur@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marjorie Angelo 
<joliecoeur@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:21 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rat es charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill fo r multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you t o pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state . 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it 's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Florid ians. 

I hope I ca n count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair ra tes for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
M s. Marjorie Angelo 
1003 E Moody Blvd Bunnell, FL 32110-5990 joliecoeur@bell south.net 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

dave_roth@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Roth 
< dave_roth@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4: 18 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With respon sible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Roth 
3018 Tall Pine Dr Safety Harbor, FL 34695-5231 dave_roth@outlook.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

agoinden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alain Goinden 
< agoinden@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:16 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean so lar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

cost s and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida fami lies should not have to foot 
the bill for multi -million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transit ion to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community sola r 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Alain Goinden 
1821 Windsor Dr Winter Park, FL 32789-2770 agoinden@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

blackettk@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ken Blackett 
< blackettk@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:15 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr Ken Blackett 
500 Durham Pl Fleming Island, FL 32003-4541 blackettk@comcast .net 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

bkozak1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brandon Kozak < bkozak1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:13 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caut ion when opening attachments or click ing 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy redu ces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have t o foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community so lar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Brandon Kozak 
2765 Nature View Rd Saint Cloud, FL 34771-9331 bkozakl@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

francis.knize@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Francis Knize 
< fra ncis.knize@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:13 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Follow up 
Completed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Publi c Service Commission, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equ itable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it 's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Francis Knize 
8413 NW 44th Ct Coral Springs, FL 33065-1342 francis.knize@gmail.com 




